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Comments: As a grandmother who wants to leave a healthy environment to my four precious grandchildren --

and everybody else -- I support this withdrawal.  It is unconscionable to allow mining companies to pollute clear

water and destroy precious ecosystems needed for our planet's health -- as well as important recreation

opportunities, which are also essential for helping people understand and preserve the environment.

Please do everything you can to expedite this withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Interior. 

Preserving clean water and pristine ecosystems is an urgent necessity.

Thank you.


